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Saginaw County Community Mental Health Authority 
 Congratulates Jan Histed as New Chief Financial Officer 

Having completed a detailed transition and training plan since rejoining SCCMHA, Jan Histed has been 
promoted to Chief Financial Officer (CFO). 

She returned to SCCMHA in April 2022, as the Director of Finance and previously worked for Bay County 
as the Finance Officer/Information Systems Director for six years.  Jan worked at SCCMHA from 2002 to 
2014 as an Administrative Accounting Supervisor. Prior to that, she worked from 1985 to 2002 for the 
County of Saginaw, retiring as Assistant Finance Director. 

In her position, Histed is responsible for all financial reporting to the SCCMHA Board of Directors, Mid-
State Health Network (Regional Prepaid Inpatient Health Plan), MDHHS, the County of Saginaw and 
other community stakeholder groups. She also manages the SCCMHA $94 million dollar budget of 
federal, state and local agency dollars, and oversees nine financial staff positions at SCCMHA. She has 
received two associate degrees from Delta College and her Bachelor’s degree in Business 
Administration, from Northwood University. 

She and her husband, Terry, live in Munger and have two children, Logan and Sydney. 

SCCMHA is headquartered at 500 Hancock Street in Saginaw. It provides numerous multidisciplinary 
behavioral and disability treatment and support services, including evaluations, screenings, active 
evidenced based treatment directly, as well as through a large, contracted provider network.  
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